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Journey



Your ALC Journey
Congratulations on celebrating this important milestone with the Allen 
Lund Company.  Your commitment to your office, your co-workers and 
to ALC is being recognized through this commemorative booklet. We 
hope your journey has brought you fulfillment in not only your career 
goals, but in developing relationships with co-workers, customers and 
the corporate team.

Family, Integrity, Community
As the cornerstones to the company, you exemplify these traits in your 
daily life and have demonstrated that these attributes are an important 
part of who you are.

We wish you many more fulfilling years with the Allen Lund Company.



Bob Rose joined the Allen Lund Company well before we had offer 

letters or kept copies of resumes! In his Allen Lund Company career, he 

has always been part of the San Francisco office. In 2003, he took on 

Refrigerated when it completely split from Dry. Bob then took the lead 

of both Refrigerated and Dry when they were combined again in 2007. 

Recognized for his leadership to the company, he was named to our 

Board of Directors in 2010. His consistent lists of the positives working 

for the Allen Lund Company are as follows: freedom of expression, 

benefits, family values, and financial possibilities. Congratulations 

and thank you Bob for 30 years of dedication to ALC!









“I want to thank Bob for 30 great years of service to 
the customers of the Allen Lund Company. Bob has 
been part of the San Francisco office from basically the 
beginning. He was instrumental last year in making the 
San Francisco office into the most profitable office. He 
continues to lead by example and brings out the best 
in our employees. Bob has been successful for years 
working with our largest customers. I look forward to 
working with Bob as the company continues to grow.” 

-David Lund



“I met Bob 23 years ago in a small store in downtown 
Palo Alto California. During this time I have come to 
know Bob as a person who truly cares not just for his 
employees but also for the company. He is someone 
that I am proud to call a friend, a confidant and not 
just my boss but also my mentor. I could not be any 
more grateful to him for hiring me, training me and 
giving me every opportunity to succeed at work and in 
life.”

-Chris Raihl



“Bob has contributed tremendously not only to the San 
Francisco office but to the Allen Lund Company. He has 
been great help on the Board of Directors as well. It 
seems like just yesterday I was meeting Bob; it’s hard 
to believe that it’s been 30 years. I still remember Bob 
and Stacy’s wedding. Time flies when you’re having 
fun.”

-Allen Lund
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